
Updated Notice to Providers of New Jersey Continuing Legal Education 
 
As of January 28, 2011, the Board on Continuing Legal Education is moving to its new on-line 
computer tracking system.  Providers should be able to access this new system on or before 
February 18, 2011.  Please note that the pdf applications are no longer available.  Any provider 
applications or course announcements submitted by mail will be returned. 
 
Existing approved service or per-course providers 
Within the next few days, those providers who have already submitted courses to New Jersey 
will be receiving a letter with information on how to access the system with a user ID and 
temporary password.  PLEASE DO NOT CREATE A NEW ACCOUNT.  Once you activate 
your account, you will have the ability to submit all applications on-line. 
 
New providers 
For providers who have not previously submitted an application for course or provider 
accreditation in New Jersey, please go to the appropriate link to begin the provider registration 
process.  
 
 


